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I am Karyn Connolly and a resident of the city of Waukesha. I am writing because I would 
like to voice my opinion that the Common Council should vote “NO” on the land use plan 
amendment for the intersection of Saylesville Road and River Road. Thank you, Frank 
McElderry, for being a fantastic alderman.
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